
Back-to-School Hot Topics

Spencer Fane attorneys Stephanie Lovett-Bowman and Madison Perry will present
an upcoming webinar on the hottest topics in education law, just in time for back to
school.

The new K-12 school year is underway and COVID-19 is finally out of center stage.
School officials deserve to take a breath, and it’s a good time to dive back in to the
other important legal issues facing schools.

This 60-minute webinar will include:

Tips for preparing for the upcoming revisions to the Title IX regulations.
Predictions for ED’s revisions to the Section 504 regulations.
The legal framework applicable to patron efforts to ban books in libraries.
Court developments relating to challenges to school policies based on religious
freedom.

Date/Time: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 | noon-1 p.m. CT
Platform: Virtual
Cost: Free

To register, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/stephanie-lovett-bowman/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/madison-perry/
https://spencerfanewebinar.webex.com/spencerfanewebinar/j.php?RGID=ra2db6892561fde4a247000579c73c304

